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Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

Date for your diary - Meet the incoming Headteacher, Mr Upfield

I am pleased to advise you that we have arranged an opportunity for you to
meet our incoming Headteacher, Mr Upfield, on:

Monday 19th February, 9:00 – 9:30 a.m. in the school hall.

This will be an opportunity for you to welcome Mr Upfield to Perivale Primary
School and have a chat over refreshments.

We look forward to welcoming and introducing Mr Upfield to our school
community.

Kind regards,

Stella Porter

Interim Headteacher



Girl’s Football tournament

Year 5 and 6 girls participated in the Girls' football tournament at Ada Lovelace CoE
High School.

They took part in several matches against fourteen other schools and won the
School Games Value Award.

Congratulations! to our winning team, and we are proud of you girls

Sama - Chestnut Class Mayoma- Chestnut Class

Rihanna - Sycamore Class Gurpriya- Chestnut Class

Mawadda - Sycamore Class Saanvi- Chestnut Class

Aanshika - Oak Class Shania- Sycamore Class

Milan- Lime Class Zakiya-Lime class



Timetable Champion Day

We had another successful turnout for the February TT Champions Day—a massive

shout-out to all parents and children for your enthusiasm and participation. Seeing

how Perivale pupils challenge themselves and take pride in advancing themselves

each time has been lovely.

The February TT Champions Day winners will be announced in our Friday Celebration

Assembly, and their photos will be displayed on our TT Champion Wall in school.

Watch this space for the March TT Champions Day!



Children's Mental Health Week

Walk-A-Thon

Thank you for sponsoring our Wellbeing Warrior Walkathon activity for Children’s
Mental Health Week. We raised £1170.37 for the Ealing Food Bank. Children spend
quality time outside to uplift their mental health.



Pat on the Back Award Winners

This week's winner beginning
Monday, 29th February 2024

A huge CONGRATULATIONS to

Mrs. Bougouizi, who is our

Pat on the Back winner for this week.

Reason for being this week's
winner:

For being a right-hand woman.
What would we do without you?

and for last week:

Week beginning Monday, 22nd February
2024

A huge CONGRATULATIONS to

Ms. Amin, who was our

Pat on the Back winner for last week.

Reason for being last week's winner:

For running the SATs booster sessions

A huge thank you to everyone who added a Pat on
the Back to the box and supported our ‘celebrating
kindness’ initiative. Also, congratulations to everyone
who received a slip on their desk last Friday.

We know some people even received more than
one…😊😊



Attendance

Please see the attendance chart below for our attendance
from 22nd January 2024 to 02nd February 2024.

Over the past two weeks, 73 pupils have arrived late to school on

159 occasions, and this must improve. Remember….



Nursery Valentine Crafternoon

Parents and pupils in our Nursery class enjoyed a wonderful
Nursery Valentine Crafternoon session together.



Reminder- After School Club
If you would like your child to participate in the Mindfulness after-school club

Please log in to ParentPay to sign up your child for the Young Mindfulness Club

The club is available to pupils in

Year1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4,Year 5, and Year 6 only

Uniform

Thank you to all the parents who make sure that their children wear the FULL and

CORRECT uniform to school each day. We will be holding regular, weekly uniform

checks, starting after half term and children wearing the correct uniform will be

awarded Dojo points. Please help your child to gain points for their House by ensuring

they are wearing their complete uniform/ PE kit each day to school.



Scholastic Book Fair

The book fair will be coming to Perivale on Monday, 19th February - Friday, 23rd
February, and will run every day after school from 3:15 - 3:45 pm in the downstairs
hall. We are accepting both cash and smartphone QR code payments.



Community News

Ealing Parenting Service running the following workshops in
February 2024.

● Employment, Benefits and Retraining
● Playful Interactions

Please email
parentingserviceadmin@ealing.gov.uk to
book your place.

Parent/Headteacher Forum 2023-24
To be held in the lower school hall

I look forward to seeing you at these meetings or catching up at the school gates in
the mornings or after school.

Date Time

Tuesday 5th March 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Tuesday 16th April 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Thursday 9th May 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Tuesday 11th June 2024 9.00 - 9.45

Thursday 4th July 2024 9.00 - 9.45

mailto:parentingserviceadmin@ealing.gov.uk


Spring Term 2024- Dates for your calendar
Date Time Audience Event

Monday 12th February 2024- Friday 16th February 2024
School Closed - Half-term break

Monday 19th February 2024 Spring term two
starts

Whole School Pupils return to school (Spring term 2)

Monday 19th February 2024 9:00-9:00 am Whole School Meet the incoming Headteacher

Tuesday 27th February 2024 11:30 am -13:30 pm Whole School PTFA Teacher’s Lunch

Thursday 29th February 2024 9:00-10:00 am Year 2 Elm Class Assembly

Friday 1st March 2024 3:30 pm Whole School PTFA Annual General Meeting

Wednesday 7th March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Year 4 Ash Class Assembly

Thursday 14th March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Reception Pear Class Assembly

Thursday 21st March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Year 1 Beech Class Assembly



Friday 22nd March 2024 Further information to follow Whole School PTFA Easter Eggstravaganza

Tuesday 26th March 2024 3:40 - 6:30 pm Whole School Parents Evening

Wednesday 27th March 2024 3:40 - 6:30 pm Whole School Parents Evening

Thursday 28th March 2024 9:00-10:00 am Reception Cherry Class Assembly

Thursday 28th March 2024 Last Day for Spring term
● School finishes at

1.15 pm
● No afternoon

Nursery.


